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HISTORY SCHOLAR AWARD 

 
Do you have interest in Livermore history? 

 

The Livermore Heritage Guild creates awareness and protection of Livermore's 

heritage through public advocacy and by collecting, preserving, interpreting, 

sharing historic resources for the education and enjoyment of all.  

 

The Guild offers a $1,000 scholarship to one graduating senior from each High 

School in Livermore.  The scholarship enables the recipient to pursue any four-year 

or two-year college, trade school or apprentice program. There is no application.    

 

Rules: The award goes to the best five-page research paper on a Livermore 

history topic of the student’s choice.   Write well with all external material 

credited.  We discard papers that merely repeat existing text from our web site, 

newsletters, Wikipedia, Google, or AI-generated sources. 

 

Instead, freely use historical documents and newspaper microfilm (1860 to 1960), 

at the History Center, Carnegie Library at 2155 Third Street, Thurs-Sat 11:30-4pm 

 

Submit paper up until April 15 (or 4 weeks before your High School’s award 

ceremony).  The Editor of the LHG Newsletter might consider publishing a portion 

of an especially well-written paper on a freshly researched topic. 

 

 

http://www.lhg.org/

